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July 31, 2017 
 
VIA COURIER and CD 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Upper Canada Transmission, Inc. (“UTC” or “NextBridge”)  
 Ontario Energy Board (“OEB” or “Board”) File:  EB-2017-0182 
 New East-West Tie Line Project -  Leave To Construct Application   
 
NextBridge is proposing to construct a new double circuit 230 kV electricity 
transmission line between Thunder Bay and Wawa. 
 
Enclosed please find five copies of the application and evidence along with an 
electronic version provided on CD for the above noted proceeding. 
 
Further to the above noted submission, contained within the filing is a redacted version 
of the exhibit below: 

 

• Exhibit E, Tab 4, Schedule 1_Attachment 1 – Landowner Line List  
 

In accordance with the Board’s revised Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, 
effective October 28, 2016, all personal information from NextBridge’s filing has been 
redacted.  Confidential copies of the above noted attachment will be provided to the 
Board under separate cover. 
 
To view the redacted application and evidence, and other information related to the  
New East West Tie Line Project, please visit the NextBridge website provided at the link 
below: 
 
www.nextbridge.ca/project info 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
Krista Hughes 
Senior Legal Counsel 
Enbridge Employee Services Canada Inc. 

http://nextbridge.ca/project_info.htm

